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Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 

Subject: PG&E's Semi-Annual Gas Distribution Pipeline Safety Report No. 2011-02 (July 1 -
December 31,2011) 

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company's second semi-annual Gas Distribution Pipeline Safety 
Report (Report No. 2011-02), submitted in compliance with California Public Utilities Commission 
Decision 11-05-018. This report covers the period July 1 to December 31, 2011. 

Paper copies of this report will be delivered to the Energy Division, the Consumer Protection and Safety 
Division (CPSD), the Division of Ratepayer Advocates (DRA) and The Utility Reform Network (TURN) on 
Friday, March 30, 2012. 
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